
 
 

 

Hasbrouck Heights Middle & High School  

 

Beginning March 14th, 2022, A La Carte Purchases will return to the 
Hasbrouck Heights Middle & High School.  

 

All student meals will remain Free under the Federally Mandated 
continuation of the SSO Program throughout June 2022. Any purchases 
of additional meals or A La Carte Purchases will come at an additional 

cost. Please be sure to place money on your child/children’s accounts if 
you would like for them to purchase these items.  

PayForIt.Net - Online Payments  

Please note, all students will be utilizing their Student IDs for the 
purchasing of meals. Cash is accepted but online payments are 

encouraged. 

Hasbrouck Heights A La Carte Flyer 

 

 

Questions or Concerns? Email Food Service Director Marilyn at  
mgiancaspro@maschiofood.com 
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